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Ref 747/19 
 
30 January 2019 
 
Dear  
 
Re: Request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA) 
 
Thank you for your request for information, which was received by the Nottinghamshire 
Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner on 17 January 2019.   
 
INFORMATION REQUESTED 
Please provide all Performance Indicator reports based on Sexual Assault Referral Centre 
Indicators of Performance in SARCs since the onset of SARCIPs (2017). There should be at 
least seven documents which have been produced so far collating activity reports from the 
individual SARCs. SARCs must provide activity reports in line with the SARCs management 
information stipulated template, Sexual Assault Referral Centres Indicators of Performance 
(SARCIP) and are reported to you quarterly. 
 
RESPONSE 
Under S 1 (1) (a) of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA), I can confirm that the 
Nottinghamshire Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner does not hold the information 
you have requested.  NHS England are the lead commissioners. 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your interest in the Nottinghamshire 
Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner. 
 
Should you have any further enquiries concerning this matter, please write or contact the 
Freedom of Information Officer on telephone number 0115 8445998 or e-mail 
nopcc@nottinghamshire.pnn.police.uk. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Lisa Gilmour 
Business Support Manager 
Nottinghamshire Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner 
 
 
 


